
 
International Education /International WTE Committee 

November 20, 2014, 4-5 pm, International House 
 
Present: Brian Ogawa, Alex Glashausser, Liviu Florea, Mary Sundal, Karen Fernengel for Lara 
Rivera, and Baili Zhang  
 
Minutes of October 16 meeting were approved. 
  
Zhang reported that the International Education Week was a success. 
 
Pam Schmidt’s application for funding has been approved. 
 
The committee recommended funding for Bob Beatty as a WTE project advisor.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Baili Zhang 


